
 

 

Welcome to Christ Church Longridge 

This week… 
_____________________________________________________ 

Mon  9am Craft Club trip to the Lake District 

Tues  July 10
th

 Rev. Stephen Poxon will be 

visiting Longridge as part of his prayer walk 

around Lancashire. If you would like to pray with 

him in Longridge please be at church by 9am. He 

will be walking to Fulwood via Goosnargh and 

you are invited to walk some or all of the way. See 

John Spencer for more details. 

Wed 

Thur July 12th: The Peake Memorial Lecture 

2012  by Dr Peter Oakes.7.30 at Uclan Arts 

Centre  

Fri  7.45am CTL prayers at St Wilfrid’s 

10am-12 noon Coffee in Church Foyer  

Friday Coffee Rota 

July 13
th

 Mrs A Barnes 

July 20
th

 Mrs L Grange 

Prayer from the Congregation rota:  

July 15
th

 Carol Spencer, July 22 Megan Crew 

Next Sunday  

10.45am Morning Worship led by Reverend Helen 

Higgin-Botham  

 6.30pm Evening Worship led by Mrs C Spencer 

_____________________________________ 

Minister: Reverend Helen Higgin-Botham 

9 Hurstway Close, Fulwood, Preston, PR2 9TU 

Tel:01772-788827   

email:revhelation@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Today 
_____________________________________________ 

Sunday July 8th 
( Ordinary 14) 

10.30  Prayer Corner 

10.45 am 

Led by  

Mrs Denise Johnson  

Local Preacher from Bamber Bridge 

6.30pm 

Evening Worship 

Led By  

Reverend Helen Higgin-Botham at Park 

House 

Prayer from the Congregation 

Lord God we pray today for the leaders 

of our churches, at both local, national 

and international levels. We ask that you 

will guide them in their decision 

making. Give them wisdom and 

understanding so that your church may 

be ready to face the challenges of 

today’s world. As we welcome Rev. 

Arnold Temple from Sierra Leone to 

Lancashire this week, may we be able to 

learn how best we can work in 

partnership in the future. In Jesus name. 

Amen 
Prayer for the congregation P7 

Notices… 
__________________________________________________________________ 

Action for Children Today there are envelopes in 

church for donations  to this, the children’s charity of 

the Methodist Church. This is an opportunity to support 

it’s work with neglected & disadvantaged 

children.Please support this worthwhile cause  

Sunday July 15 A District Celebration  at Trinity 

Church in Great Harwood at 6pm.  The President of the 

Methodist Church Sierra Leone, Rev Arnold Temple 

will  preach 

 Sunday July 15th  : Christ Church Council Meeting 

following the morning service. This will include the 2nd 

of four discussions about our Pastoral Review.  (3rd 

discussion 29th July, 4th discussion 19th Aug) 

Visible Faith - the Methodist collection of Modern 

Christian Art is now open at the St. Peter's Centre, 

UCLan, Fylde Road, It is open every day until 18th July 

: Monday to Friday 10am to 6pm, Saturday 10am to 

5pm, Sunday 2pm to 5pm. 

Items for the notices should be given to Margery Cook 

by Thursday or sent by email 

cook71marg@talktalk.net  or by phone 01772 

786914  
_____________________________________________________ 

Church Secretary:  Mrs Mel Watson Tel: 783581 

Pastoral Secretary: Dr Carol Spencer Tel: 782829 

Senior   Steward:    Mr Geoff Balson  Tel: 655129 

Web:     www.christchurchlongridge.org.uk 
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